中国信息通信研究院

8 May 2017 Göran Marby President & CEO The Internet Corporation of Assigned Names and Numbers

Dear President & CEO Göran Marby,

It was so great to host you and your team on behalf of CAICT in Beijing, and thank you for writing the ebullient letter to me after your return.

I am exited to witness the growth of the Chinese community in ICANN during the last few years, which hopefully can contribute for the significant progress of ICANN's globalization. I am very grateful that ICANN has been taking CAICT as a strategic partner. The growth should be attributed to the efforts of our work together, and the dedicated work of your teams at the AP Hub and the Beijing Engagement Center.

Thank you for your interest in my suggestion about taking our partnership to the next level, particularly on exploring partnership in the technical areas related to the DNS. I would love to welcome your Chief Technology Officer David Conrad at CAICT, and facilitate my team to make it happen as soon as possible. I believe that our partnership could be further consolidated by more achievement in the near future.

Thank you and look forward to seeing you again soon.

Yours sincerely,

Liu Duo

President of CAICT